Harch 31st, 1925

Dr. 4. S. Eve,
Physics Bujilding,
HeGill University.

My dear Dr. Eve:-

I have seen the Tramways people
and have an assurance from them that their announced
Programme, as far as University Street is concerned,
will not be carried on until further consideration
is given any representations which MeGill University
cares to make. I am told that there is no possi-
bility of the matter being proceeded with this year
under any circumstances.

7 Will you please examine previous
reports on this matter and see if there is anything
farther which the Physics Department can add.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.,




